


GRANT NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

ANNUAL BOARD MEETING

14 July 2012

Meeting started at 11:00.
All five board members were present. After a short discussion, it was decided the executive positions would be as follows:

Ken Osborn - President

Leo Gomez - Vice-president

Jeff Rowe - Treasurer

Jenni Gomez - Secretary

Janet Lugo - Community Outreach Chair and board member at large

After establishing board positions, the group focused on development of the annual work plan as required by the association bylaws. 

New Meeting Location?

The group decided that for a variety of reasons (that included the expansion of the associations geographic boundaries) it may be beneficial to research the availability and suitability of other meeting locations.  The group identified a number of possible alternates and will report back.

New Logo/Logo contest

In order to create letterhead, business cards, etc. it was decided that the GNA is in need of a logo.  A logo contest will be developed and will  be open to anyone who is interested in participating.

Possible development of pocket park on Cherry Avenue

Jeff will investigate the possibility of utilizing one of the vacant lots on Cherry Avenue as a pocket park.

Block Party 

We would like to have a block party within the next year. We will establish a subcommittee of interested members to work on this project. It may or may not have a fundraising component to benefit Grant Elementary.

Alley Way Cleanup

The GNA would like to hold a number of alley way clean ups this year.  Jenni will create a map showing all alley ways within GNA boundaries and selection of good clean up locations will be solicited from GNA members at general meetings.

Welcome Flier

GNA would like to create a general, all-purpose “welcome” (possibly after the creation/selection of the new logo and resolution of meeting location) flier that would be translated into all appropriate languages.

Membership Database

As part of the community outreach effort, the board will create a membership database in order to implement new communication methods, such as email blasts and text alerts, phone trees, an e-newsletter, etc.

Neighborhood Partners Program Grant

The GNA will submit an application for this grant, and we will propose a tree planting project on Cherry Avenue.  Board members will solicit businesses along the street to provide the matching funds, goods and services.

Minutes submitted by Jennifer Gómez:  August 3, 2012.


